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FAQs 

• Why can’t all my daughter’s lessons be live on ZOOM or an equivalent? 

Not all staff or students will have the facility at home to do this. Remember that in 

many homes PCs or laptops will be shared. This is not a regular ‘Working from Home’ 

scenario with established technology in place; this is ‘Working from home in a crisis’. 

We have taken on-board the helpful comments about staff adding voice-overs to 

presentations and will do this where possible. 

• Why is my daughter not being set work by her usual teacher? (She has to go to 

another teacher’s Google classroom. Is this a supply teacher?) 

In some subjects work will be set for the whole year group by a single teacher in 

order to ensure consistency of learning as far as possible. Sometimes this may 

include tasks that have been done previously. Please remember that in subjects such 

as languages repetition will be very important and can be quite deliberate. None of 

the teachers setting work are supply teachers. 

• The work being set is so hard. Should I get my daughter a tutor? 

Please don’t get a tutor – this should not be necessary. If the work is too hard please 

let us know, either by getting your daughter to email her teacher, or by sending an 

email to the Key Stage Coordinator. We will get this adjusted as we get used to a 

new way of working. In the meantime please follow the advice about reassuring your 

daughter that was given in the main letter. 

• My daughter is in Year 10 and we are worried that the work set is not appropriate 

for GCSEs. What should we do? 

Your daughter’s teachers will want to ensure that your daughter is well-prepared for 

her GCSEs: they know the curriculum in detail. Please allow time for the work to 

develop, encourage your daughter to do what is set and make sure she doesn’t 

worry.  


